Mr. Max Holland, 1972 WL 25311 (1972)

1972 WL 25311 (S.C.A.G.)
Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
May 8, 1972

*1 Re: City of Rock Hill has Sufficient Statutory Authority to Implement Public Law 91-646

Mr. Max Holland

City Manager

City of Rock Hill

P. O. Box 11706

Rock Hill, South Carolina 29730

Dear Mr. Holland:

Reference is made to letter to you dated April 11, 1972, wherein Mr. C. W. F. Spencer, Jr., as attorney for the City of Rock
Hill, stated his opinion confirming the power of the City of Rock Hill, under pertinent statutes of the State of South Carolina, to
comply with the provisions of Public Law 91-646, 84 STAT. 1894, entitled ‘Uniform Relocation Assistance and Real Property
Acquisition Policies Act of 1970.

The statutes and cases cited in Mr. Spencer's letter of April 11, 1972, clearly support the opinions therein expressed, and we
therefore concur in the opinion of Mr. Spencer that the City of Rock Hill has sufficient statutory authority to comply with and
implement the provisions of Public Law 91-646, in the particulars set forth in the final paragraph, page 3, of Mr. Spencer's letter.
Yours very truly,

Victor S. Evans
Assistant Attorney General
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